
 

 

11th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Feedback from the emergency response drill  
 
I am writing to inform you that the scheduled emergency response drill has taken place today, 
and we are extremely grateful for the support from you and your child. 
 
All of the actions outlined in my previous letter had taken place and student behaviour during 
the drill had been exemplary. The drill was able to be managed within a short period of time, 
which was due to the timely and efficient response from both staff and students. 
 
We will be running emergency response drills on a bi-annual basis to ensure that we are all 
able to respond appropriately to an emergency response situation.  
 
Once again, thank you for all your support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

Mrs C Handy-Rivett 
Headteacher 


